
With the 2023 legislative session in full gear,
Rep. Saiki would like to hear your opinions and
voices on the issues facing our community,
district, and state and how he can better serve
and work with our community members. Scan
the QR code or visit https://saiki.house/HD25
to access the survey. 

District 25 Survey 
We want to hear from you! 

FEBRUARY 2023

Neighorhood Board Report

Traffic Safety in Our
Community

The state will install elevated or modified
crosswalks at Kamakeʻe Street and on
Pensacola Street (between King St. and
Kapiʻolani Blvd) within 30 days;
The state will install a red light camera at
the Kapiʻolani-Kamakeʻe Street intersection
within 30 days; and
The city will begin an engineering study to
implement left turn signals at the
Kapiʻolani-Kamakeʻe Street intersection.

The incident involving the McKinley High
School student at the Kapiʻolani-Kamakeʻe
Street intersection was tragic and further
reinforced the need to improve our roads to
protect pedestrians and responsible drivers.
Last week, we announced the following safety
improvements:

1.

2.

3.
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To view the press conference recording,
scan the QR code or visit:
https://saiki.house/PressConference


